

IMPORTANT INFORMATION FROM YOUR COUNCIL BLACKHEATH AREA PROPOSED 20 MPH ZONE

My Ref: JS/Blackheath/01

Your Ref:

Please ask for: Jovan Sandhu
Telephone No. 0121 368 1177

E-mail: Blackheath_feedback@sandwell.gov.uk

Date: Thursday 18th September

Dear Occupier,

Proposed 20 mph zone. Blackheath town centre, Phase 2, residential streets.

Following concerns raised by residents regarding the speed of vehicles in the Blackheath area, local ward representatives, Councillors Kerrie Carmichael, Jag Singh and Danny Millard have asked for the existing 20mph zone in the Town Centre to be extended further into the surrounding residential streets, as shown on the attached plan. This will help improve the road safety environment for the whole community in the area.

Therefore, Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council proposes to introduce a Phase 2 20mph zone on the following streets following locations:

The entire lengths of	Beeches Road, Ben Willetts Walk, Darby Street, Downing Close, Frank Tommy Close, Harpers Close, Heath Street, Highfield Crescent, John Street, Marlow Street, Matthews Close, Nash Close, Payne Street, Peckover Close, Sturman Drive, The Heathlands, Union Street, Walton Avenue, West Street
The lengths of:	Highfields Road from the junction of Perry Park Road in a southernly direction. Halesowen Street from its junction with Horner Way to its junction with Bassano Road

Full details may be examined at: Sandwell Council House, Freeth Street, Oldbury, West Midlands, B69 3DE during normal office hours. Objections in writing, stating your grounds to Tammy Stokes, Service Director of Economy & Regeneration, at the Freeth Street address or email to: Blackheath_Feedback@sandwell.gov.uk by 9th October 2025.

Yours faithfully,

Jovan Sandhu, Trainee technician



